
From: Alan Godwin <> 
Sent: 30 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Former Dairy Crest site 
 

Dear Sir 
 
I write in full support of the draft policy document known as C12 and I urge the town 
council to implement it in full. 
 
Totnes has more than its fair share of property developers operating for profit only 
and we need a project that will supply the town with much-needed venues such as 
arts centres, and housing which is available for reasonable rent to local inhabitants. 
 
The rather dubious way Atmos was prevented from acquiring the site at the last 
minute also points to a need to rectify the situation for the benefit of the town and its 
people as opposed to outside interests simply looking to make profit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Alan Godwin 
18 Brooklands 
TQ9 5AR 


